Item #8 (9/6/16 Agenda)
Motion: Approve draft letter to be sent to Public Works, Street Services requesting the over grown bushes on Rose Ave be trimmed.  (JM, NA, 6-0)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Draft Letter
Address TBD
Public Works Department, Street Services Division
September 6, 2016
Dear xxx,
The Venice Neighborhood Council would like your department’s assistance.  In particular the bushes and shrubs along Rose Ave are so over grown in places that pedestrians have limited access to the public sidewalk.   To be more precise, the area we are referring to is on the north side of the street between the blocks of Hampton Ave and Rennie Ave.
Please reply with a scheduled time when your crew will be able to address this public a hazzard.
Thank you in advance for your assistance.
Sincerely,
Ira
CC CD11

